
 

 

19 February 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Having had a fascinating week learning more about keeping ourselves safe, the children are 
going to be taking part in a fundraising activity to raise money for the NSPCC.  This vital charity 
supports children who are going through difficult times and protects our most vulnerable. 
 
On Friday 8th March, the school will celebrate the determination of our children to help 
others.  Each child will be challenged to run around a circuit on the school field which will include 
some fun obstacles.  They will have 10 minutes to do as many circuits as they can.   The key will 
be having fun whilst raising money for this great cause.  The older children will be on hand to 
encourage the younger through running alongside, clapping and generally keeping the 
enthusiasm going. 
 
If you can help your child to get sponsors, that would be great.  Realistically, the children will 
only do between 3 and 10 circuits in that time (depending on their stamina and size!).  Do 
encourage your child to get fit in the meantime so that they can stun us all with their energy. 
 
The envelopes for the sponsor details will be coming home directly after half term. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Frances Burns 
Acting Head Teacher 
 
 


